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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy Mother's Day! It is again that time of year when we celebrate our moms. To our True Mother who 
is the Mother of Peace and the Mother of the Universe. And all the moms in their own universe - their 
family. Have a great celebration! 
 
This Sunday, May 12th, we will continue the testimony from the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage to Korea with 
M. Granstrom giving the main message. Please come and hear her own experience in Korea with 
matching photo report. 
 
On May 19th, K. Faris will be giving the sermon. Come and listen to her moving message and support 
our young people. This will be our Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service for this month. 
 
The May 26th Sunday Service in Bellingham is being moved to a later date. Please watch for updates on 
this in the coming days. 
 
We continue with the 3rd 40 days international condition in preparation for the Victorious Entrance to 
Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung in 2025. Continue praying. We are still meeting at Cheon 
Shim Won Seattle for our night prayer vigil part of which is dedicated to this condition. 
 
Again, Happy Mother's Day. May Heavenly Parent and True Parents Blessings always be with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


